
From: Susan Shore <sushore@umich.edu>  
Sent: Monday, June 22, 2020 10:00 AM 
To: Vander Lugt, Kristen <KVanderLugt@a2gov.org> 
Subject: ZBA 20-5: # 7 Ridgeway 
 

 
 
Vander Lugt, Kristen             
Subject: Re:ZBA20-005, 7 Ridgeway st. 
 
Re:ZBA20-005, 7 Ridgeway st. 
Dear Kristen, 
I would like to express my strongest disapproval of this request. This is a very narrow street and the house 

being so close to the street would make it very uncomfortable and unsafe for neighbors and service 

people.  Please pass this message on to the members of the Zoning Board.    
 
Thank you. 
-- 
Susan E. Shore, Ph.D. 
Professor 
Otolaryngology 
Molecular and Integrative Physiology 
Biomedical Engineering 
The Joseph Hawkins Collegiate Research Professor  
The University of Michigan 
734 476-7268 
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